
 P.O. Box 2140 
855 Confederation Street 
Sarnia, Ontario   N7T 7L6 

Tel: (519) 337-8201 
Fax: (519) 344-6094 

 
 

June 29, 2011  

 

Ms.  Kirsten Walli 

Board Secretary 

Ontario Energy Board, 

P.O. Box 2319 

2300 Yonge Street, 27
th

 Floor, 

Toronto, Ontario 

M4P 1E4 

 

Dear Ms. Walli: 

 

Re:  Bluewater Power Distribution Corporation – Application for Extension to 

Mandated Time-of-Use Pricing Date for Regulated Price Plan Consumers  

Board File Number EB-2011-0224  

 

In accordance with the letter of direction issued by the Ontario Energy Board (“OEB”) on June 

27, 2011, Bluewater Power Distribution Corporation (“Bluewater”) can confirm the following: 

 

1. That the notice with respect to the above noted Application headed with the Ontario 

government logo and the words “Ontario Energy Board” has been posted on Bluewater’s 

website as of today’s date; 

2. That Bluewater is informing the Board of this posting by way of this letter; 

3. That a copy of the Application and evidence, and any amendments thereto, are available 

for public review at Bluewater’s offices; and 

4. That a copy of the Application and evidence, and any amendments thereto, will be 

provided to anyone requesting such material. 

 

If you require any further information on this matter, please feel free to contact me at the number 

indicated below. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Leslie Dugas 

Manager of Regulatory Affairs 

Bluewater Power Distribution Corporation 

Phone:  519-337-8201 Ext 255 

Email:  ldugas@bluewaterpower.com 

 

mailto:ldugas@bluewaterpower.com

